
 

 

 

Franklin Elementary 
103 Country Club Road Hillsboro, TX 76645 

August 2018 Board Report 

Welcome New School Year and New Staff 

Franklin Elementary welcomes the 2018-2019 school year! Our theme is: Together Everyone 

Achieves More!  We have a few new additions to our Franklin family.  In our Preschool Program 

for Children with Disabilities, Courtney Dow will serve as our sole PPCD teacher. Join us in 

welcoming Jennifer Grote  back to our district. Mrs. Grote is returning as a prekindergarten 

teacher. Ms. Sides is our new Head Start teacher, and Mrs. McCreery will serve as a 

prekindergarten teacher.  It’s going to be an incredible year! 

Professional Development 

Learning is fun for children and adults at Franklin Elementary.  Although school was out for the 

summer, our staff continued to learn and grow by participating in numerous hours of professional 

development.  Our staff attended the Summer Learning Festival, Coaching for Design, 

Principal’s Academy, Texas PTA Conference, Texas School Ready Conference, and Region 12 

Transform ED. We are excited about using our new learnings to increase student achievement! 

FES Vision Statement 

 

FES nurtures students in a calm, safe, caring environment so that families staff and students 

positively interact as progress is made toward academic and social emotional success. 

Upcoming Events 

● Student registration August 1st & 2nd  

● Eagle’s Nest Meet the Caregiver August 6th 4:00-5:00 p.m. 

● Franklin Meet the Teacher August 9th 4:30-6:30 p.m. (staggered by teacher) 


